
 

Throughout our setting we encourage a love of reading through  

sharing books in numerous ways. In reception this includes 

our story snug, story time, weekly focus books, themed days 

and activities linked to stories. 

  

To encourage this, I would like your child to choose one of  

their favourite stories and find an unusual place to share it. 

This could be at the park on a swing, sitting on the car,  

under a table, at soft play etc. Please take a photograph 

of them and upload this to Class Dojo messages (I will be  

sharing more information about Class Dojo next Tuesday at  

the meet the teacher meeting.)  

 

I can’t wait to find out what your child’s favourite book is  

and to see where they chose to share it! 

                                                    

Many thanks and have a great weekend! 

Miss Alexander                      
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